
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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25 April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,           
 

CHEMISTRY IN ACTION - TUESDAY, 11 JUNE 2019 
 

The Buckingham School Year 8 and Year 9 students have been invited to attend a ‘Chemistry in 
Action’ workshop at the Milton Keynes Discovery Centre on Tuesday, 11 June 2019. 
 
The workshop aims to inspire and promote a love of chemistry, help students develop a greater 
understanding of the basics and for them to see some real life chemistry applications. It also offers 
various outdoor and indoor demonstrations, group work and interactive activities. 
 
We have secured 40 tickets and, the cost of this trip is £15 which includes the entrance fee, coach 
journey, administration and insurance.   
 
Students must wear full and complete school uniform and should bring a packed lunch and drink 
with them.    
 
Itinerary: 
09.00am  Coach leaves The Buckingham School  
09.45am  Workshops start 
12.00pm  Lunch break 
14.30pm   Coach leaves venue 
15.00pm  Group arrives back at The Buckingham School  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Your child has been selected and if he/she would like to participate on this trip, please complete the 
parental consent form and return to the Payment Box during break or lunchtime only by Friday, 31 
May 2019. Payment must be paid by this date by the online payment www.parentmail.co.uk.   Any 
issues accessing this site please email Mrs Newall at gnewall@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
  
 

 
 
Miss E Spekkens 
Teacher of Science, Head of Year 11 & Trip Leader 
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